
 
 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE  

THE CITY OF SAMMAMISH CITY COUNCIL 

Proposed Changes to Sammamish Comprehensive Plan 

 

Notice is hereby given under SMC 24.25.110 that the City of Sammamish City Council will hold a public 

hearing regarding proposed changes to the Sammamish Comprehensive Plan to be held at Sammamish City 

Hall, 801 228
th

 Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA on November 1
st
 2011.  The meeting will begin at 6:30 PM. 

 

SUMMARY of AMENDMENTS:   
The city’s Comprehensive Plan, is proposed to be amended as follows:    

 

The incorporation of the school district capital facility plans for Snoqualmie Valley, Lake 

Washington and Issaquah School Districts and adopting the associated school impact fee 

schedule and establishing an effective date.    

 

To review draft copies of the amendments please contact the city or visit the city’s calendar webpage for 

November 1
st
 2011 at:  http://www.ci.sammamish.wa.us/events/Default.aspx?ID=2077 

 

HEARING SCHEDULE:   

Public testimony will be taken by the Council on November 1 and November 14, 2011 at a meeting to be 

held at City Hall within the city council chambers beginning at 6:30 PM.   

 

SEPA COMPLIANCE:   The SEPA process was completed by individual school districts. 

 

CITY CONTACT AND PUBLIC COMMENTS SUBMITTED TO:   

Emily Arteche, Community Development, Sammamish City Hall, 801 228
th

 Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA, 

phone: (425) 295-0522 or via e-mail to earteche@ci.sammamish.wa.us. 
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